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Weekly Report Twenty-Seven 03/26/18-04/01/18 

The twenty-seventh week encompassed a lot of progress. A room for final 

presentation night was found and the invitation draft was created. There was more 

research completed throughout the week. There was finally a mentor visit and another one 

scheduled, which means there is even more learning and experiencing. 

Mentor visits have included a lot of progress this past week. Lately, there has been 

a concern regarding a lack of mentor visits. This problem was not as hard to solve as it 

was thought to be. There was one scheduled in the twenty-seventh week which added 

more hours to the log and more learning experiences. Then there was one scheduled for 

the twenty-eighth week which adds more hours and more learning. There is a lot of 

excitement regarding mentor visits. They are a lot of fun and help with learning more 

about applied behavior analysis therapy. 

The thing that needs to be focused on next is scheduling the parent training. There 

is a lot that needs to be done. While the research is moving, there are other things that 

need work. The flier and the handout and the presentation all still need to be completed. 

However, in order for these things to be completed, the research needs to be finished and 

the professionals need to be set in stone. Finding the professionals is the next thing that 

needs to be completed regarding the training. 


